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Town Board
Budget Workshop
September 17, 2025
3:00 pm


Present:
Councilman DeZalia
Councilman King
Councilman Duntley
Councilman Koller
Supervisor Clark
Town Clerk Martha M King
Supervisor’s Clerk Joan Staunches

Supervisor Clark called the Budget Workshop to order at 3:05 pm and led in the pledge.
The Board reviewed both the General and Highway proposed 2026 Budget. 
There were a few minor corrections made after last budget workshop and requested information provided to the board. Discussions included the increasing rates electric, transfer station costs, fuel, equipment insurances and such required services deemed necessary for all departments.
Councilman Koller motioned to adjourn at 4:25 pm with second by Supervisor Clark  
All in favor.

The Tentative Budget will be presented to the Board on October 1st at 3PM.

Respectfully submitted

Martha M. King
 




